LETTERS to EDITOR

4/5/68

Dear Editor:

put in the paper last week. Especially the picture of Dr. Christiaan Bernard with Senator Bob Bartlett, I also like the picture of Governor Hickel dancing.

Last night, I went to play night at school. We played basketball and ping pong. It was very exciting and by the time the games were over, we were all very warm and tired. This is our last play night this year. Maybe during the next school year the junior high might have play nights again.

Enclosed is a check for the 60 papers I sold.

> Sincerely, Harold Riach P. O. Box 603 Wrangell, Alaska 99929